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Newsletter of the 

Garden Club U3A Tawa 

February 2023 

Meets at 9 30am in the Emmaus Centre, 

St Christopher’s Church, Main Road, Tawa. 

Hello fellow Gardeners. 
 
3rd March The theme to this meeting will be “Your Mother’s Garden.” 
That is you either bring a plant to show and some photos. Now if it is photos, are 
you able to get to me so I can put them on a power point, or you can have them on 
a usb stick we can put into the computer so they can be seen by everyone. 
I will start the meeting with my power point presentation called “Ngaire’s Garden 
through the years”.   
 
Thank you to all of you who came to our outing to 34 St Johns Terrace Tawa on the 
10th  February.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th April No meeting. This is due to the day being Good Friday. 
 
5th May To be decided? 
 
Now I was hoping to organise an outing for the March’s meeting, but ideas haven’t 
fallen into place. 
I am asking for you all to come up with some ideas for the rest of the year please. 
Preferably people who can come and talk to us through the winter months. 
Our numbers have dropped to around to 21 people so feel free to invite people to 
join us in the Tawa U3A and our garden group. 
 
Remember, please bring along an item for the Sales table also.  
 
Prue Theobald 
Co-ordinator U3A Tawa Garden Group 
0212345621 or 04 2320241 


